
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Monday, 6th March 2023 
 

 

 

 

Dear Year 4 Parents/Carers, 
 

We are really pleased to be welcoming the Drama Hut into our 

academy with an exciting workshop on Wednesday, 29th March 2023 

about the Ancient Egyptians.  

 

With the help of the Goddess Isis, we will unravel the secrets hidden in 

an ancient Egyptian scroll and discover how a pharaoh would journey 

to the afterlife.  

 

During this workshop, the children will: 

 

 Create a feel for Ancient Egypt by making pictures with our fast-paced 10 second 

picture game. 

 Meet Isis, an Egyptian Goddess and learn about her story and beliefs. 

 Help to prepare an ancient tomb, for the journey to the afterlife. 

 Create and perform a chant and complete a ritual to secure the pharaoh’s passage 

into the afterlife. 

 

The cost of the workshop is being heavily subsidised by the academy, however we are 

requesting voluntary contributions of £2 per child to help meet some of the costs involved 

in staging this event. 

 

This will be a really educational and fun way to continue our learning about the Ancient 

Egyptians and we are sure your children will enjoy the experience! Please send in your 

voluntary contributions on the day of the event – we will send a reminder just beforehand.  

 

Many thanks!  
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Year 4 Team 

 


